Wow, Ancient history. We never built any BOB's, and in fact never
even got close to it, as I don't think the design ever worked. There
were a handful of proto units, but that's about it. The history looks
pretty accurate, at least as best as I recall. I have stayed somewhat
in touch with only two of the people from the company: Jerry Karr,
who was the corporate controllers, and Mark Jameyson, who worked for
me as planning manager. That's about all I can add. Interesting web
site, however. Brings back old memories, although not all of them
good.
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